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57th Edition of the Rallye Perce Neige Maniwaki 
The White Adventure is back in its element! 

 
 

Friday, January 20, 2023 - The 2023 edition of the Rallye Perce-Neige (RPNM) will take 

place on February 3rd and 4th in Maniwaki. Nicknamed L’Aventure blanche, this event 

marks the start of the Canadian, Quebec, Ontario, North American and Eastern Canadian 

Rally Championship season. After an edition in spring conditions, the rally is back in its 

element: winter! 

The Rallye Perce Neige is on its way and the event organizing committee are dedicated 

of offering you a colorful 57th edition. This year, there are 9 specials (speed events) and 

4 spectator zones which are held in several municipalities in the region. 

A bit of history! 

Established in 1965 by the Club Autos Sport La Licorne in Montreal, the Rallye Perce-

Neige migrated to Maniwaki and Haute-Gatineau in 1977. It is organized by the Club 

Rallye Maniwaki under the jurisdiction of CARS and the FIA. 

The Rallye Perce-Neige de Maniwaki 2023 is supported by the City of Maniwaki, the 

municipalities and the MRC of Vallée-de-la-Gatineau, the Center de formation 

professionnelle Vallée-de-la-Gatineau, Nokian Tires, the Resto pub Le Rabaska, Auberge 

du draveur, Groupe BMR, Radio CHGA and several other businesses in the region. 

To find out more, we invite you on Wednesday January 25th for the Press Conference 

of the RPNM 2023 at 5 o’clock at the Resto pub Le Rabaska.  

You can visit our website www.rallyeperceneige.com or the Facebook page “Rallye Perce 

Neige (officiel) - Maniwaki,Quebec”. 
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